
New Leadership at K-State

• �Faculty member at K-State Salina since 2003, 
teaching courses in marketing, professional 
selling and sales management, management 
concepts and operations management

• �All courses offered with dual delivery, 
connecting with students face-to-face and 
electronically

• �Developed international business classes 
providing students opportunities to travel to 
Mexico, France and Italy
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• �Senior administrative specialist for 
Department of Accounting in the  
College of Business Administration

• Employed at K-State since 2007

• �Native Kansan and graduate of  
Manhattan High School

• �Lived on East Coast for nearly 30 years  
before returning to Kansas

• �Senior in accounting and finance  
from Wichita

• �Initiatives have included Lifeline 911, rental 
inspection program for student housing and 
open textbook initiative

• �Recipient of Kansas State University 
Foundation Scholarship

• �Has served on Student Alumni Board,  
K-State Athletics Student Advisory Team and 
K-State Student Union Governing Board
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